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ALL THE EASTER

BONNET AND EASTER
EGG ENTRIES.  
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We’ve come to the end of another term at Holyhead
Primary School and everyone is ready for a holiday. The
Spring term is the is an important part of the academic
year, where the children have settled in and make the

most progress building on everything they have learnt in
the summer term. As a result, they are pretty tired and

are ready to spend time at home consolidating their
learning with family and friends.



 As ever, we really enjoyed the creativity of the

Eggshibition and the Easter Bonnets and we were wowed
by our Easter assembly and workshops. It was great to

see so many parents and family members coming to
celebrate with their children.



Throughout this term your children have fully engaged

of an abundance of excites and explores which have
stimulated their learning, including Virtual reality,

Animal visitors, Puppet workshops and much more. Use
these memorable excites as a talking point at home, this

further consolidate learning.      



Next term brings with it statutory assessments for
many year groups across the school - phonics, times

tables or SATs. We are aware that many children feel
anxious at the thought of these and would encourage

you to let your children relax over the holidays and not
focus on preparation. Please share a good book and enjoy

plenty of fresh air and family time together. The
children will visit pervious learning and build upon this 
 when they return fully recharged and ready to go on
17th April. And with that thought, I will leave you. I
hope you enjoy a healthy, happy holiday together and

enjoy this Easter break. 
Mrs Shipley 

Important
Please be mindful of your 

child’s safety and ensure they are
supervised on the school grounds
before and afterschool school.   

Thank you.

Well done to year 1 for all their
hard work 

and preparation in creating an
assembly followed by cake and tea
for us to show our appreciation to
those important females in our

lives. They children were amazing! 

Spring term attendance
winners with 96% was

year 3. 



98 children across the
school had 100%

attendance during the
Spring term and as a

reward had an ice-cream
from the ice-cream van.  


